Orissa Bengal//
Carrier Limited e

March 29, 2022
To,

Department of Corporate Services,
BSE Limited, Mumbai

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001

Sub: Intimation of receipt and acceptance of Letter of Intent (LOI) for a tender with
Vedanta Limited

Ref: Scrip ID/Code: OBCL /541206

We would like to bring to your notice that, Orissa Bengal Carrier Limited has won the tender
and received the LOI for the tender -Aluminium FG Transportation by Road - Cluster #2
and Cluster #3 of Vedanta Limited for a period of 6 months starting from April 01, 2022 to
September 30, 2022 and the approximate value of the above Tender shall be Rupees 65
Crores.

The Company has duly accepted the above LOI on March 28, 2022. You are requested to take
* the above information on record.

Yours faithfully,
For, Oro%iBe P
d
Do @

¥ Ra i Agrawal \b.
oletime Direcbet
: 01392652

CIN No. : L63090CT1994PLC008732
Corp. Office : A-1, 3rd Floor, C.G. Elite Complex, Opp Mandi Gate
Pandri Main Road, Raipur 492001 (C.G.)
@ 0771-2281310- (9 Lines)
Regd. Office : Jeevan Bima Marg, Pandri, Raipur 492001 (C.G.)
Ph. : 0771-4054518
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